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After review by the calendar committee, the final proof of the 2022 calendar was sent to Gene 
Mandish at Sundance Press on December 15, 2020, with an order for 750 copies. The 
completed order was received at the AIS Storefront on January 8, 2021.  

Once again, I want to thank John Ludi, John Jones, and Chad Harris for their feedback on the 
calendar. 

John Ludi reports that as of April 23, 2021, we have sold 186 calendars. This is lower than the 
295 sold as of this time last year, and we will miss out on sales from the convention again this 
year (80 to 100). We have one more WEEK at the special price, so please encourage your 
friends and club members to get their 2022 calendar (see attached order form).  

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Susan Driver, Editor 


